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Presidents and Secretary Generals, 

Member National Associations 

 

 

Notice- Cancellation of Sofia 2020 World Taekwondo Junior Championships 

 

Dear World Taekwondo Family, 

 

Warmest greetings from World Taekwondo.  

 

Following the Extraordinary Council meeting on August 10, 2020, I regret to inform you that the Sofia 2020 World 

Taekwondo Junior Championship, originally scheduled to take place on October 14-18, 2020 is now cancelled. 

 

As COVID-19 continues to influence the entire global society, the health of our World Taekwondo family must be 

considered, and WT agreed that it will not be ideal to host the Championship as initially planned.  

 

Meanwhile, Sofia will host the 2022 World Taekwondo Junior Championship instead of Dakar. Now that 2022 

Youth Olympic Games has been postponed, World Taekwondo is in discussion with Dakar on hosting of future 

event to coincide with the Youth Olympic Games.  

 

I hope you stay safe and healthy until we meet again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 
 

Hoss Rafaty 

Secretary General 

 


